



Joe Walker Middle School STEALTH Academy

5632 W. Avenue L-8 Quartz Hill, CA 93536 (661) 943-3258

Steve Wood, Principal Felicia Goldovsky, Vice Principal Dora Navarro-Duenas, Counselor

May 14, 2021

Good Afternoon Joe Walker Parents,

This is Steve Wood with some announcements for the end of the school year:

- A dialer went out this afternoon at 4:00 pm to all 8th grade students eligible to participate in the 8th grade Promotion Ceremony. If you didn't catch that dialer, you can find a transcript of the message on our website with further details regarding the 8th grade promotion ceremony and requirements. Please understand that the dialer ONLY went out to 8th grade students meeting board policy: 2.0 GPA with no grades of "F" in each semester. Therefore, if you did not receive the dialer/email, your child may not be eligible to participate.
- As we near the end of the year, please be sure to remind your child to continue working hard to maintain his/her grades. All grades will lock during the week of May 24 in order to print report cards, honors awards, diplomas and certificates.
- Our schedule for the last week of school is significantly different from normal. Please be sure to view the
 schedule attached to the email accompanying this dialer message. Tuesday, June 1 and Wednesday, June 2 are
 "in person" school days, while Thursday, June 3 and Friday, June 4 are "distance learning days" only.
- School supplies such as Chromebooks and chargers, library books, music equipment, and hotspots will be collected on Thursday, June 3 in a drive-thru process. However, if your child is not currently using the school issued device or equipment, you may begin turning those items in to the front office now.
- Fees for lost or damaged school property must be paid by Thursday, June 3. Students with unpaid fees will not
 be permitted to participate in the promotion ceremony (if eligible), receive his/her awards, certificates, and
 report card until the fees are paid.

Have a great weekend,

Steve Wood

Principal

Schedule for the Last Week of School